
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given to the public and all concerned, that Noah Mirembe Gabigogo whose

photograph appears here is no longer connected or affiliated to THE TAALA FOUNDATION

LIMITED.

As of the 10th day of December 2021, Noah Mirembe Gabigogo ceased being a co-director of

the above entity.

Please be informed that he has no authority to act for and on behalf of THE TAALA

FOUNDATION LIMITED. Any interactions or transactions made by him on behalf of the

entity will not be honored by the entity.

Please take note that whoever transacts with him does so at their risk.

Thank you

MANAGEMENT.
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